
Town of West Point 
 

 The Board of Review was reconvened on Thursday, July 13, 2023 at 

6:45p.m. at the West Point Town Hall.  The meeting was posted in three 

places in the Town of West Point, on the Town Hall door, and on the 

website. 

 

 The members present were:   Ashley Nedeau-Owen – Chairman, 

Kevin Kessler – 1st Supervisor, Scott Earnest – 2nd Supervisor, John 

Ungrodt – 3rd Supervisor, and Taffy Buchanan - Town Clerk.   

 

 The assessment roll is not complete. 

 

A motion was made by Ashley Nedeau-Owen to adjourn the Board of 

Review to October 10, 2023 at 5:00 p.m., 2nd by Kevin Kessler – motion 

carried unanimously. 

 

 

Taffy Buchanan 

      Town Clerk 

 
Posted:7/13/23 


